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All Players AND Parents: 

 

Welcome to 2019 Sunnyslope Football!  In order to keep YOU 

informed, BOTH player and Parent must register for the 2019 

Season at www.sunnyslopefootball.com, click on Registration 

tab and complete.  The process only takes a couple of minutes 

and it provides us with valuable information.  We use the 

parents’ email in order to keep you informed during the 

summer and fall season which is in addition to the 

information contained on the website. 

 

Even though you have registered before, it is REQUIRED 

each season! 

 

All those players AND Parents that have registered no later 

than end of day Thursday, May 16th, the Player will receive a 

FREE Sunnyslope Football tshirt on Friday, May 17th for 

participating in Spring/Summer Football. 

 

Thank you and should you have any questions please contact 

Kevin Hanson at gridironclub@sunnyslopefootball.com or 

text at 602-810-1182. 

 

 

Thank You! 
 


